
Training Police Personnel on Information Technology as a Corporate 

Responsibility – Feb 09, 2021 

 

11 uniformed personnel of BBN Police station were trained on use of Information Technology 

applications including Microsoft suite in a one day workshop at the ICFAI University, Himachal 

Pradesh on 09 February 2021.  The workshop consisted classroom instructions followed by 

hands on practice in the IT & Networking Lab.  This was part of the corporate responsibility of 

the University. 

 



 

 



 

 


